LEGAL NOTICE

Notice is hereby given, pursuant to Section 16-50/(b) of the Connecticut General Statutes
and Regulations pertaining thereto, of an Application to be submitted to the Connecticut Siting
Council (“Council”) on or about March 3, 2017 by Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless
(“Cellco” or the “Applicant”). The Application proposeé the installation of a wireless
telecommunications tower and related facility in the westerly portion of an approximately 9.34
acre parcel at 208 Kirk Road (a/k/a 1075 Paradise Lane) in Hamden, Connecticut. Cellco
proposes to construct a 160-foot monopole tower within a 50’ x 55 fenced compound. Access
to the facility will extend from Country Club Drive. Cellco will also install a 16” x 11°-6” steel
platform to support two (2) equipment cabinets and a diesel-fueled back-up generator. The
location and other features of the proposed facility are subject to change under provisions of
Connecticut General Statutes § 16-50g et. seq.

On the day of the Siting Council public hearing on this proposal, Cellco will fly a balloon
at the height of the proposed tower described above. Interested parties and residents of the Town
of Hamden are invited to review the Application during normal business hours after March 6,

2017, at any of the following offices:

Connecticut Siting Council Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless
10 Franklin Square 99 East River Drive
New Britain, CT 06051 East Hartford, CT 06108
‘ Attn: Anthony Befera
Hamden Town Clerk
Town of Hamden
2750 Dixwell Avenue

Hamden, CT 06518
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or the offices of the undersigned. All inquiries should be addressed to the Connecticut Siting

Council or to the undersigned.

CELLCO PARTNERSHIP d/b/a VERIZON
WIRELESS

Kenneth C. Baldwin, Esq.
Robinson & Cole LLP

280 Trumbull Street
Hartford, CT 06103-3597
(860) 275-8200

Its Attorneys



